
Nomination for Oregon Golf Course Superintendent of the Year: Bob Fluter 

It is with great enthusiasm and admiration that I nominate Bob Fluter for the esteemed title of 

Oregon Golf Course Superintendent of the Year. Bob's exceptional leadership, unwavering 

dedication, and unparalleled commitment to excellence have not only transformed a golf course but 

have also left an indelible mark on the Oregon golfing community. 

When Bob took over the helm of Aspen Lakes, he was faced with the daunting task of revitalizing a 

course that had fallen into disrepair. With determination and vision, Bob embarked on a journey of 

renovation, turning the once-neglected grounds into a stunning oasis of beauty and playability. 

Despite encountering numerous challenges, including limited resources and aging equipment, Bob's 

ingenuity and resourcefulness shone through as he worked tirelessly to overcome each obstacle. 

Bob's vast skills and experience were truly put to the test as he meticulously planned and executed 

every aspect of the course's revitalization. From enhancing turf quality to optimizing irrigation 

systems, his attention to detail was unmatched. Moreover, Bob's ability to inspire and lead his team 

was instrumental in the success of the project. Through his guidance and mentorship, he cultivated 

an exceptional team of professionals who shared his passion for excellence. 

Throughout this journey, Bob's dedication and professionalism never wavered. His tireless work ethic 

and unwavering commitment to delivering a world-class golfing experience have earned him the 

respect and admiration of his peers. Indeed, Bob's contributions to the Oregon golfing community 

are immeasurable, and his nomination for Oregon Golf Course Superintendent of the Year is a 

testament to his outstanding achievements. 

In conclusion, Bob Fluter's exceptional leadership, remarkable achievements, and unwavering 

dedication reflect great credit upon himself and the Oregon Golf Course Superintendents 

Association. He is truly deserving of this prestigious honor, and I wholeheartedly endorse his 

nomination for Oregon Golf Course Superintendent of the Year. 

 


